
 

 

December 24, 2008 

To: WHOM IT MY CONCERN 
  
From: Dr Adnan Abdul-Aziz Gutub 

Department Chairman and Student Instructor 
  
Subject: Recommendation for Graduate Studies 
  
  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
       Mr. Ahmad Showail is one of my best undergraduate students I taught in KFUPM 
(King Fahd University of Petroleum and Minerals). He had good performance in my 
courses of computer engineering even though he had been under high pressure of 
course work.  

Mr. Showail is a very nice team worker with excellent communication and 
presentation skills. In our school all studies are conducted in English, which made his 
English language abilities in an outstanding condition.  
 The student has shown high motivation to have his graduate studies in your 
institution; I highly recommend approving his application. 
 
 If you need any further information, kindly do not hesitate to send to me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Adnan Gutub, PhD 
Chairman 
Computer Engineering Department 
King Fahd University of Petroleum and Minerals 
Dhahran 31261, Saudi Arabia 
Phone: +966-3-860-1723 
Fax: +966-3-860-3059 
Email: gutub@kfupm.edu.sa 
 


